
 
Subject: Senate Inquiry - Senate Enquiry into recent A.B.C. programme decisions

DearSir/Madam,
 
I am deeply concerned about the reports I read about the axing of the Natural 
History Unit  and the outsourcing of TV documentary work. Also the proposed 
axing of other programs such as Arts Nation.  I am worried we are losing the 
A.B.C. as an innovator and producer of cultural 
programmes.                                                                                     
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
A. Taylor
 

 
 
 




